
 

  

18 March 2024 

New Retaining Wall on Caton Road – Update 3  

Kia ora, 

Here’s our third update on how works are progressing on slip repairs on Caton Road.  

 

What has been done so far? 

The first of three stages of piling and anchoring is now complete, and we have started on the second stage. 

We are making good progress despite the challenging weather and have started working on Saturdays to 

increase weekly productivity.  

What you’ll see next week 

• The team will be continuing the piling and soil anchoring works. Lifting operations will be 

underway during this phase and there will be heavy machinery along the side of the road. 

• The road is narrower in the current stage, 

and we may need to hold traffic more often 

to allow the machines to move clear of the 

traffic lane. Traffic controllers will do their 

best to minimise any disruption. 

• The second delivery of large materials is 

expected in the coming week which will 

require a temporary traffic stop. We will do 

our best to minimise any disruption.  

• We may need to hold traffic for up to 20 

minutes during work hours (7am – 

5pm). Please allow for extra time when 

travelling. We will update the white 

board at the entrance on Caton Rd to 

show when these deliveries are 

expected.  

 

 

 

We will continue to manage vehicle access during road works, please reduce your speed when driving 

though the site for both yours and the team’s safety. Please follow all signs, light signals, and traffic 

directions. 

 

 

 

 

First stage timber lagging being installed. 



  
  
  
  
  
  
  
   

  

 

Contact Us  

To contact us about Caton Road works, please email ATEngagement@at.govt.nz or contact Ventia’s 

Stakeholder Manager, Sarah Holland on 027 234 4930 or sarah.holland@ventia.com. 

 

More information 

For updates to roads across Auckland that have been damaged by storms visit: at.govt.nz/roadrepairs. 

To contact Auckland Council about other concerns related to the recovery from the weather events email 

recoveryoffice@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz   

 
Ngā mihi,  
 
Auckland Transport 

Piling and anchoring work starting on second stage. 
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